Rev. & Mrs. Bill Harvey

Missionaries to Mexico

1220 Cardinal Ave.

McAllen, TX 78504

956-668-9178

November 3, 2022

Dear Friends,

I have reported on the problems and blessings of our work among the graduates and pastors in Mexico. BRO Angel Zapata and wife Juana are graduates of 1977. After graduation they came to Reynosa and established the Philadelphia Baptist Church. And his church has sent a number of students to study in our Bible College in Mante. His son Eliasib and his wife are also graduates and they established a church in Matamoros. Through your giving we were able to help both with financial help with a one time offering. They expressed their thanks.

Most of the churches in Mexico have not recovered from the numbers in attendance that they were having before copid 19. However our Bethel Church that we started and organized in 2007 has recovered nicely. During the last 3 months the average attendance has been 145. Twenty five have accepted Christ as Saviour. There have been 20 baptisms.

Another pastor, Bro Eleazar Cruz is a graduate of our school in Mante and served the Lord in Tuxpan, Veracruz and in Manuel, before coming to Reynosa to pastor the Bible Baptist Church. His wife is from Manuel. His church in Reynosa was down to close to zero during the pandemic, however they have made a recovery and their attendance average is now 47. During the last quarter they had a DVBS of 68 children . During this time 15 have been saved. Please pray for this church.

We thank you for your support during August, September and October..

Yours for Mexico

Bill and Quessie Harvey

August 10 Sept 50 Oct 50



Pastor Antonio and family

